
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  March 4, 2020 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students 
whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence 

Award.  On Monday, March 9, 2020, we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 

 

A. Swim Team State Qualifiers: 

William Herwig 

Gavin McCullough 

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA State Swim meet at Evanston Township High School on 

February 28 – 29 and the team finished 22nd in the state.   William  also competed in the medley relay which 

placed 7th overall and Gavin competed in the 200 free relay which placed 12th. 
 

B. Dance Team State Qualifiers: 

Brooke Baurer 

Allison Chaffee 

Charlotte Davis 

Alyssa Del Giudice 

Avery Evans 

Emma Fuller 

Lauren Gies 

Meena Gosain 

Brenna Heth 

Katherine Japlon 

Lily Karlson 

Kelli Kaufman 

Mackenzie Miller 

Emily Mundry 

Madeline ORourke 

Ashley Pender 

Victoria Preston 

Ella Schamberger 

Samantha Scolaro 

Kyla Sheridan 

Sydney Sheridan 

Jillian Twitty 

The GHS Varsity Dance Team placed 2nd in state at the IHSA State Dance Finals held at Grossinger Motor 

Sports in Bloomington January 31- February 1, 2020.  The varsity dance team is coached by Amy 

VanWagenen. 

 

C. Gymnastics State Qualifiers: 

Olivia Takesue 

 

This athlete qualified to compete at the IHSA State Gymnastics Meet at Palatine High School on February 21, 

2020.  The gymnastics team is coached by Kim Hostman. 

 

 

 



 

 

D. Four Geneva High School seniors have been named “National Merit Scholarship Finalist” in the 2020 
National Merit Program: 

 

Reese Gosain 

Anne McQueeny 

Alexander Wilson 

Julia Zuzinski 

To achieve this distinction, these students placed among the top one-half of one percent (or above the 99.5 
percentile) of college-bound students on the 2018 Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying 

Test (PSAT/NMSQT). 

 

Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for this 

opportunity. 


